
CITY OF REED CITY 
REGULAR PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

June 2, 2025 
 

Planning Commissioner Dawn Montague called the meeting to order at 5:30 P.M. City Hall 227 E Lincoln, Reed 
City, MI. 
  
Present:  Dawn Montague, Rich Saladin, Roger Meinert, Karen McKinney, Timothy Locker, Trevor 

Guiles and Linda Obemier.  Sarah Spruit and Allison Langworthy were absent.  There were 
citizens in the audience. The meeting was opened with roll call and the pledge to the flag.  

 
Agenda: Motion by McKinney seconded by Guiles, CARRIED, to approve the agenda as presented.  

Affirmed by voice vote. 
 
Minutes: Motion by Locker, seconded by McKinney, CARRIED, to approve the minutes of May 19, 

2025, special meeting as presented. Affirmed by voice vote. 
  
Sesquicentennial: Dawn Montague gave an update on the final steps happening with the Sesquicentennial 
Celebration committee. It is coming together nicely; they are looking for volunteers to help with various 

events.  
 
Pocket Park: Motion by Guiles, seconded by Meinert, CARRIED, to approve the plans for the Chestnut 

Street Pocket Park, 207 Old 131 (NW-X of W. Slosson Ave. and N. Chestnut St.) and 
designate said area as City Park.  Affirmed by voice vote. 

  
City Manager report:  
 City Manager Rich Saladin reported that the Pocket Park Project is underway, with Gerber 

expected to complete by December 2025.   
 Corrina Hervey received a Grant from MEDC to assist with rehabilitation at the 101 W. Upton 

Building.   
 City is underway with the new financial system to BS&A.  Roth St water main replacement is 

complete.  Franklin and Sears water main replacement will begin after the 4th of July.   
 
Adjourn: Montague adjourned the meeting at 6:13 P.M. 
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